Berwick Grea Senior High School

Student Bulletin #124 Day 2

Wednesday, March 13

Lunch Menu for Today

Meatball & Mozzarella Hoagie, Corn, Fruit, Milk

Breakfast Menu for Tomorrow

Egg, Ham, & Cheese Bagel, Fruit, Assorted Juice, Milk



Varsity Softball (s) - Home w/Danville 2 4:30 pm

- SAT Testing Dates . . .
 - June 1 (Digital) Registration deadline May 16
 Register for the SAT online at www.collegeboard.org
- All underclassmen received their scheduling form for the 2024-2025 school
 year. Students who may have questions should send an email to their
 counselor please do NOT fill out a paper appointment form . . .
 - All current 9th grade students Mrs. Hestor <u>ihestor@berwicksd.org</u>

- O All current 10^{th} grade students & current 11^{th} grade students who are career or military bound Ms. $Z = \frac{azluchowski@berwicksd.org}{azluchowski@berwicksd.org}$
- Current 11th grade students who are college bound & Dual Enrollment
 questions Ms. Melito hmelito@berwicksd.org
- Students who would like to schedule an Honors or AP course, Work Co-Op, or Peer Tutoring must complete an application form, available in the Guidance Office. All completed forms are due in the Guidance Office by Friday, March 22nd.
- Students are reminded to have your completed scheduling form in school with you on March 19th and 20th. At that time, your counselor will meet with you to add your courses to Skyward.
- If you are interested in enlisting in the military after high school, sign up in the Guidance office to take the ASVAB. The ASVAB (Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery) measures knowledge and acquired skills that you already have! It is the required entrance exam for all branches of the military, however, taking the exam does NOT mean you have to enlist. The ASVAB will be given on March 20th, beginning at 8:00 am, in the high school library.
- The March SADD meeting will be held this Thursday, March 14th, at 7:30 am or 2:40 pm in the library. Please plan to attend one of the meetings.
- SADD will be collecting tabs to donate to the Ronald McDonald House in Danville until April 19th. Please drop them off in the cafeteria or the library collecting jug. Can tabs from aluminum cans, tin cans, and colored tabs are all welcome.
- The EOS Therapeutic Riding Center is looking for student volunteers for their Spring Riding sessions and will hold a Volunteer Training Day on

Saturday, March 30th, from 1:30 to 4:00 pm. An email with complete information was sent to all students. Stop in the Guidance Office if you have questions.

- This Friday, Saturday, and Sunday, our incredibly talented BHS students will perform "Shrek The Musical" Get your tickets online at www.berwicksd.org
- This Friday is a Teacher In-Service Day ... No school for students!



Happy Birthday to ... Nicholas Definnis!



Looking ahead

- March 20 ASVAB
- March 21 SADD Health Fair in the Library
- March 21 Junior Parent Night 5:00 to 7:00 pm in the Auditorium
- March 22 Knoebel's Job Opportunities during lunches
- March 28-April 1 School Closed

